Ursa Operating Company LLC

792 Buckhorn Dr. Rifle, CO. 81650

December 21, 2015

Mr. Mark King

City of Parachute Public Works Director
P.O. Box 100

Parachute, CO 81635

Re: Public Water System Notification per COGCC Rule 317B.¢(3)
BMC-B Pad construction and drilling operations notification

Dear Mr. King,

Please accept this notification from URSA Operating Company LLC (URSA) of the proposed
activities which will occur on the BMC-B well pad facilities.

Proposed pad estimated construction is scheduled at this time is set to commence on the BMC-B
pad late 2016/ early 2017 and the drilling operations will be soon to follow.

We have implemented 317b Public Water Systems and Emergency Spill Response Plans as well
as the necessary baseline and surface water quality sampling standards.

We welcome the opportunity for the City of Parachute to contact us with and questions or

concerns.

Sincerely,
Jason Raley
URSA Consultant

cc. Rob Bleil (URSA)



